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Leo: So it's down to this, the grande
finale of my search for an apprentice.

 

Leo: I must tell you, I've seen and fired
many many people to get to this point and
you alone survived. This is both a shock
to me and a delightful surprise.

 
Leo: You see, this great adventure in
business is just starting but I think you
and I both know that a second adventure
started right after my divorce was
finalized.

Leo: Yes, that's right. I went looking
for an Apprentice and not only did I find
the best person possible for the job, I
may have found the love of my life right
here in TechTV Chat. I love it, just love
it!

Leo: This is a first for live television.
I mean, a man declaring his love for a
coworker isn't new, but a man of my
stature, who came from the future to save
the past, has never done this on live
television before. I'm giddy here.
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Leo: So will you, Robyn "Huggie Bear"
Heuseveldt, the girl of my dreams and the
finest choice to share my future, take my
final rose, clutch it to your heart and
accept my proposal that we merge our
assets in holy --
Voice: Excuse me, Mr. Laporte!

  Robyn: 1111!!!

 

The Gopher: I'm sorry to interrupt, but I
must tell you some urgent news!   Leo: A talking Gopher? Can this strip get

any stranger?

 

The Gopher: Strip? I won't ask. Sir! Sir!
It's Bill Gates and Paul Allen!   Leo: What?
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The Gopher: They've been using a flaw in
the TechTV netcam network in order to spy
on you! Right now they're about to hatch
a plan from one of your own nerd
containment camps! If we leave now we can
catch them red handed!

 

Leo: Prepare my car, oh talking rodent!
The Gopher: Yes, sir!
Leo: By the way, Robyn?
Robyn: 1011?
Leo: Netcams were your area of expertise.
YOU'RE FIRED!

 

Robyn: 111111 111 1110111 1111101111! Well That Was Unexpected! Stay Tuned!
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